
Reception News 

Come and See 

This week it’s been Hinduism Week and we had a visitor from Priti Mistry. 

She told us the story of Diwali.  

___________________________________ 

We’ve been talking about E-Safety and how to stay safe when we use 

different technology and on the internet. We sang a song to help us 

remember to ask for help before we click on anything strange. 

 

Thank you for attending our reading and writing workshop – we are hoping 

to run a counting workshop next half-term so keep an eye out for the 

date. 

______________________________________ 

And that’s it! Can you believe we have been in school for a full half-term!  

We are ready for a rest so have a good break from school and see you 

next half-term. 

From  

Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald  

 


